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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

The main task of fiscal policy is to influence the economy
through government spending and taxation. In economic
theory, there are three main analytical frameworks that
affect fiscal policy and economic growth—neoclassical
growth models, endogenous growth theory, and literature
emphasizing institutional conditions. Recently, the
emphasis has been on developing a comprehensive
human-centred model that plays a central role in the
transition to sustainable development and emphasizes the
role of fiscal policy and public policy reforms under
conditions of growing uncertainty, inequality, and climate
change. Therefore, this Special Issue focuses on both
theoretical and empirical analyses of fiscal policy in
addition to economic growth in the context of sustainable
development.

The aim of this Special Issue is to bring together
theoretical, review, and empirical concepts that help define
the perspective of fiscal policy as well as economic growth
based on an integrated set of economic, social,
environmental, and ethical rights-based principles.
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Editor-in-Chief

Prof. Dr. Thanasis Stengos
Department of Economics and
Finance, University of Guelph,
Guelph, ON N1G2W1, Canada

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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